GRE Test Prep Information

Thursday Class

Gibbs 315        6:00-9:00 pm

January 26 – March 23, 2006

[No class March 9]

Thank you for registering for the Thursday evening GRE Test Prep Class.  The class will begin on Thursday, January 26, and continue through March 23rd.  There will be no class during the week of Spring Break.  Thus, there are a total of eight class meetings.  In addition to attending the class, you will be expected to complete several diagnostic exams that you can take on your own time by computer.  Please realize that to get the most out of this class, you will also have to study in between sessions. You will be given a study text during the first class and the instructor will give you assignments from it for each week thereafter.

To qualify for a $75 refund of the $175 registration fee, you must do the following:


a] You must attend all eight classes. 


b] You must arrive on time and stay to the end of each class.


c] You must complete all diagnostic tests by the deadline set by the instructor.  

Your instructor will keep track of your attendance and your completion of the diagnostic tests.  No refunds will be made to anyone who fails to comply with all three conditions.

When registering for this class, you must also agree to inform the Honors Program of the score you earn when you take the real GRE test.  Please do not forget to do this.  We hope that classes such as this will be available to students in the years to come.  However, to justify the enormous expense of these classes, we must have good information on how they help students improve their scores.  Thus, by telling us how you scored on the GRE after you take it, you will be contributing to the future of Test Prep classes on our campus.

Good luck.  We hope this class will help you both earn a high GRE score and get into the graduate school of your choice. 

